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Summary: Child and Family Practice Review 

of the Critical Injury of a Child in the Care of the Director in 2022 
 

Circumstances of the Critical Injury 

The review examined the services provided to a child who was critically injured. The 
child received guardianship and support services at the time of the critical injury. 
 

Findings 

The child’s information was collected, and consultation was provided without the child’s 
consent. Assessment and planning related to a specific concern were not completed; 
additionally, clinical supervision did not occur as required. 
 
Prior to the review being finalised, policies and practice directives related to issues 
identified were reviewed and practice expectations clarified. 
 
Actions 

No further actions were required to address the findings of the review. 
 

The review was completed in January 2023. 


